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GERMAN TWINNING AND GERMAN CANADIAN CLUB UPDATE

R. Warman provided an update regarding the German Twinning. He announted that Dieter Neumueller, a
representative of a German Twinning Club in Zweibrücken, Germany unfortunately passed away.

There was no update provided regarding the German Canadian Club.
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